
Neighborhood Council Minutes 

April 25, 2024 

 

 

 

Co-Chair Steven Shapiro called the April meeting of the James Island Neighborhood 

Council to order at 7:00 P.M. Chairman Shapiro indicated that it would be advisable 

for there to be two member representatives for each neighborhood. This would likely 

ensure that we would have at least one representative at most meetings. 

 

Mayor Brook Lyon gave an update on the happenings in the Town. The Mayor spoke 

about the budget process, the Dills Bluff property, and the fact that the flower beds 

at Town hall had recently gotten a needed facelift. She also reminded everyone that 

there is an upcoming Town Market, which the Town staff will be managing for the 

first time. 

 

Melissa Flick and Keith LaDeaux gave a presentation on drainage issues. They gave 

an update on existing drainage projects as well as the upcoming Woodhaven project. 

Problems with drainage ditches and culverts were also discussed. After the 

presentation Melissa and Keith took questions.  

 

There was a brief group discussion. 

 

Our next meeting will be on May 23 at 7:00 P.M.  

 

Co-Chair Shapiro adjourned the meeting at 8:00 P.M.  


